
Notice of Continuing Cable License Renewal 
Ascertainment Process
Regarding the renewal of  

the cable license of Charter Communications 
(“Spectrum”)

The Town of Harvard continues to seek and invite comments 
and/or suggestions from the public regarding the cable 
license renewal of Charter Communications (also known as 
“Spectrum”). The current cable license runs through Jan. 17, 
2025. 
Comments and/or suggestions are sought for the purpose of 
(a) identifying the future cable-related community needs and 
interests, and (b) reviewing the performance of the cable 
operator (Charter/Spectrum).
Comments and/or suggestions are encouraged and may be 
submitted by: 
(1) Responding at the Town of Harvard website, www.
harvard-ma.gov,
(2) Email to the Town Administrator’s Office at asktheTA@
harvard-ma.gov,
(3) Mail to the Town Administrator Office at 13 Ayer Road, 
Harvard MA 01451, or 
(4) Submitted in person at the Town Administrator’s office 
during regular Town Hall business hours.
Early submission of comments/sug-gestions is appreciated, 
but there is no specific deadline. 

Harvard Town Administrator 
on behalf of the Select Board 

as Cable Television Issuing Authority
[11/4/22, 11/11/22]
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